
13.1(q) 
From: Rick Yates]  
Sent: April-16-18 9:12 AM 
To: McKie, Shannon; Travis, Heather; Coe, Emily 
Cc: Mahood, Alissa; Downtown Hamilton Review 
Subject: Re: [SUSPICIOUS MESSAGE] RE: Classification of land at 154&156 Cannon 
Street 
 
As owners of the property we officially oppose this zoning by-law and would like this 
entered into the records.  This zoning change impacts our business and future growth 
and income.  We expect to appeal the by-law and want this as our written submission to 
the council. 
 
If this is not the proper submission then I am requesting the form today from you for 
submission tomorrow and requesting time to speak to the council informing them of our 
position and potential appeal of the zoning by-law decision if made tomorrow. 
 
Thanks for responding back and we'll see you tomorrow in council 
 
Rick Yates 
President - 2478845 Ontario Inc. 
 

 


